June, 2022
Dear Customers
Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd.
President and CEO Yizhe Liu

Notice of Price Revision

We would like to thank you for your continued support and business.
And we would like to take this opportunity to inform you that due to the recent sharp depreciation of the yen and soaring prices of fuel and feedstuff due to the international situation, the purchase cost of imported products continues to rise.
Although we have been working to reduce costs, it has become extremely difficult to maintain a stable supply at current prices.
We regret to inform you that we will be revising the prices of the products listed below, effective July 1, 2022.
We would appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely


Target products; 
Frozen mice, frozen rats, frozen locusts, frozen red beetles. 
All standards and sizes except pink mice

Date of price change;
Effective from orders placed on July 1, 2022 (Friday).


If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
TEL: 097-592-6688
FAX: 097-592-6699
E-mail: info＠tomishiro.com
